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Like us on Facebook for updates;
https://www.facebook.com/GraftonPublic
School/

Oct 29 - Jacaranda Parade of
Youth

Oct 30 - Crazy Hair Day
Jacaranda/Halloween Theme

Oct 31 - Year 2 Swim School

Oct 31 - Nov 2 - SU Ten Pin
Bowling State Championships

Oct 31 - Year 2 Swim School

Nov 1 - Badge Ceremony

Nov 1 - Kinder Kritters

Nov 1 - Jacaranda Schools
Concert for CAPA students

Nov 2 - Jacaranda Thursday

 * Dates subject to change *

Just briefly this week...
Jacaranda Parade of Youth - Students wishing
to march with the school need to meet teachers
at the steps of the council building, at the river
end of Prince Street at 8.30am, dressed in full
school uniform with a hat. The parade will
commence at 9.00am. Students will walk to
Market Square where schools will gather for the
banner judging

Flood Funding - a reminder to all families that
any remaining Flood Funding credit must be
used before 10th November

Please ensure all notes for Jacaranda Thursday
attendance have been returned to class
teachers



Favourite part of school:
Maths
 
Favourite thing to do on
the weekend: Sport
 
If you could be anything
in the world what would
you be?: The Prime
Minister

Favourite part of school:
Playing with my friends
 
Favourite thing to do on
the weekend: Going to my
beach house
 
If you could be anything
in the world what would
you be?: A snake

Name: Evie
Class: 2NW

Let’s Hear It
For The Kids!

Name: Edie
Class: 2NW

Crazy Hair Day
Monday 30th October is Crazy Hair Day at GPS!

The theme is Jacaranda / Halloween.

This is a P&C Fundraiser and will be a gold coin donation.

We cannot wait to see some of the craziness that you come
up with!

Normal school uniform to be worn.

Jacaranda Thursday
Grafton Public School will be open until 1:00pm on

Jacaranda Thursday, 2nd November.
In previous years, most students were absent from school
on this day.  As such whilst the school will remain open for
the morning, it is unlikely that normal lessons and routine

will operate. The school canteen will be closed. Any student
who attends school in the morning will be required to stay
at school until 1:00pm, unless parents sign him/her out of

school, as per normal school procedure. If your child
attends school on this day, you must make appropriate

arrangements to pick them up by 1pm.

Please be aware during morning and afternoon drop
off/pick up of the “No Stopping” areas next to the school

crossings.
Legally our School Crossing Supervisors are unable to let

children cross if there is a car parked in these areas.
Our students safety is top priority!

School Crossings



GPS NOTICES

COMMUNITY NOTICES



COMMUNITY NOTICES


